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Covid-19 Air Cargo update 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
Considering the COVID19 situation globally with increases in COVID cases, we have 
extended our COVID-19 customer update about the global air cargo market, especially 
between Europe and China.  

 

Peak Season is in full swing heavily impacting the global air cargo market. Market de-
mand is increasing across all regions and impacting the spot market and capacity situa-
tion.  

 

Slightly longer waiting times and the tightening of capacity at all the airport terminals in 
China. Due to increased demand, especially high-tech and e-commerce firms are now 
increasingly utilising airfreight on the transpacific trade lane and PPE demand returning 
to the market, the situation is aggravated by the new Air Traffic Control Procedures dur-
ing the exhibitions (CIIE etc.) and holiday season, the air cargo market therefore is not 
only predicted to be challenged by a tough peak-season in November 2020, but likely to 
be impacted also in 2021.  

 

Please staying engaged with us in your latest plans, prices and projections. We would 
like as always to make every effort to support your business.  

 

Your Fischer Global Services Ltd. 
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For further information, please contact: 

Logistics:  
Mr. Wolfgang Koch wolfgang.koch@fischer-group.ch 
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